RE: MS4 Permit Public Notices [

S . Oldweiler, Corwin E Mr CIV USAF AFSPC 460 010-
S s Amy Clark  to: ~poicpy 09/29/2010 10:19 AM

Cc: "Fisher, Laurie Ms Civ USAF AFSPC 460 CES/CEV"

Hi Corwin - | saw that as well and have a request into the person who handles the website to move it to
"Individual Permits at Public Notice." I'll let you know when that is corrected. Thanks.

Amy Clark

EPA Region 8
Stormwater Coordinator
1595 Wynkoop St.

Mail Code: 8P-W-WW
Denver CO, 80202
303.312.7014 (office)
303.312.6116 (fax)

http://Www.epa.gov/region8/Water/stormwater

Send me an e-mail-if you would like to receive updates related to stormwater permits, BMPs and NPDES
regulations.

| "Oldweiler, Corwin E Mr CIV USAF AFSPC460CES | ° 09/29/2010 10:12:52 AM

From: "Oldweiler, Corwin E Mr CIV USAF AFSPC 460 CES/CEV" <corwin. oldweller@buckley af.mil>
To: Amy Clark/R8/USEPA/US@EPA

Cc: "Fisher, Laurie Ms Civ USAF AFSPC 460 CES/CEV" <Laurie.Fisher@Buckley.af.mil>

Date: 09/29/2010 10:12 AM

Subject: RE: MS4 Permit Public Notices

Amy,

I found the permits listed under the section titled "Individual Permits
Issued by EPA Region 8" rather than "Individual Permits at Public Notice" on
the NPDES Permit Documents web page. Would you please see about having them
moved? It's rather misleading.

Thank You,

Corwin Oldweiler, PE, DAF
Water Quality Prgm Mngr
460 CES/CEVC

Direct: 720-847-4655

DSN: 847-4655

Cell: 720-413-3739

————— Original Message-----

From: Clark.Amy@epamail.epa.gov [mailto:Clark.Amy@epamail.epa.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2010 4:31 PM

To: Fisher, Laurie Ms Civ USAF AFSPC 460 CES/CEV; john.kleinschmidt@gsa.gov
Subject: MS4 Permit Public Notices

Laurie and John - The public notices for your MS4 permits ran in the

EPA-BAFB-000059¢



Denver Post on 9/22. I apologize for not letting you know beforehand

but our secretary did not inform me until today. Below is the link

where your permits, statement of basis, and public notices will be. I

expect them to be there later today or tomorrow. Please let me know if )
" you have any questions. John - I didn't receive any comments, so if you

have any, please submit them before the close of the public notice.

www.epa.gov/region8/water/npdes/documents.html

Additionally, I've also included the Denver Post- links to review the
public notices that ran in the paper.

http://postnewsclassifieds.ca.kaango.com/ads/viewad?adid=17657096 -
For BAFB ' :

http://postnewsclassifieds.ca.kaango.com/ads/viewad?adid=17656854 -
For DFC :

Thanks.

Amy Clark

EPA Region 8
Stormwater Coordinator
1595 Wynkoop St.

Mail Code: 8P-W-WW
Denver CO, 80202
303.312.7014 (office)
303.312.6116 (fax)

http://www.epa.gov/regiqns/water/stormwater

Send me an e-mail if you would like to receive updates related to
stormwater permits, BMPs, and NPDES regulations.

EPA-BAFB-0000597





